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MONTHLY VIRTUE 

Our February virtue is temperance (self-control) 
as God wants us to do what we 
know and feel is right is being 
featured by Mrs. Thomas’ Grade 1/ 
2 class.  “You must make every 
effort to support your faith with 
goodness, and goodness with 
knowledge, and knowledge with 
self-control, and self-control with 
endurance, and endurance with godliness, and 
godliness with mutual affection, and mutual 
affection with love.  

 MONTHLY ACADEMIC FOCUS 

In literacy, we are finishing our narrative focus 
moving into persuasive reading and writing. In 

mathematics, we are 
completing geometry and 
spatial sense moving into 
patterning and algebra!   

 TERM ONE 
REPORT CARDS 

Term one report cards are being sent home 
with your child at the end of the day on 
Wednesday, February 19. You 
are encouraged to contact your 
child’s teacher to discuss their 
achievement to date. With this, 
it is very important to note that 
regular attendance is directly 
linked to student achievement! 

It is essential that your child attend school daily, 
as when they are absent, we are missing a 
member of our school family! 

COCHRANE WINTER CARNIVAL 

It is that time of year again where we support 
and enjoy the Cochrane Winter Carnival.  

We are participating in Thunderation Week 
where students are invited to dress in the 
following themes being pictured and judged 
daily. Uniforms are not required this week!  

 Monday, Feb.3 – Video Killed the Radio Star 
(Music Videos of the 1980’s) 
Tuesday, Feb. 4- 1980’s Cult Classics (Movie of 
the 1980’s) 
Wednesday, Feb. 5- Feel the Burn! (1980’s 
work out fashion) 
Thursday, Feb. 6- Jordan vs Gretzky (1980’s 
sports heroes) 
Friday, Feb. 7- Catwalk-o-Rama (Fashion faux-
pas of the 1980’s)  

We are also participating in the Carnival School 
Day activities on Lake Commando on Friday, 
February 7. Please sign and return the consent 
for m to school as soon as possible.  

NEXT FUND-RAISER 

The Grade 7 & 8 Class is hosting a Spaghetti 
Dinner and Bake Sale to raise money for their 
Educational Trip at the Church on Thursday, 
February 27.  Tickets will also be available for 
our $500.00 cash raffle right in time for March 
Break. More information to come… 

As always, please don’t hesitate to contact the 
school if you have any questions and/or 
concerns. Yours in Catholic Education,  

Andrea Iserhoff        

 

 

 



 


